
TSEROK 

 

The project is based in Nepal and is supported by Norwich Quaker meeting. 

In August, 2018, Tserok suffered the worst flood it has experienced in 30 years, 

caused by unusually heavy monsoon rains, which caused serious damage to the 

local environment. The flood damaged many sections of the track to the Tibetan 

refugee settlement at Tserok, 9,000ft high in the Nepalese mountains, making the 

track impassable. 

  Since 1996 the refugee community based there has made great strides towards 

building a self-sustainable life-style.  Having grown to some 200 residents, the 

community has built a substantial residential area and is now able to support itself 

using 60 acres of land that has been reclaimed for farming. This would not have 

been possible without the access track, which is the community's link to the outside 

world. 

The grant has been used to repair the track and strengthen the cliff supporting it so 

that it is less likely to erode further. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Damaged section of the track 

 

 

 

 

 

Repairs underway 

 


